
May 2019 Morning (AM) Preschool Newsletter 

 
Wow! 

It is hard to believe the year is almost gone. The student teachers, Mrs. Wolfe and I have enjoyed 

working with your child. We hope this year was a great experience for you and your child as well. 

We wish all children headed to kindergarten good luck. We are so happy C-TEC Preschool Academy 

was part of your educational experience. We will miss you! 

~Andrea Dickerson 

 

Graduation! Friday, May 17th please have your child here by 9:00 a.m. We want to start around 9:15. 

The ceremony will be in the high school auditorium. The student teachers will escort you and your 

family there after you drop off your child at the preschool. We will serve refreshments after the 

ceremony in the multi-purpose room (adjoining the auditorium) and we should be finished by 10:45-

11:00. Your whole family is invited! Please fill out the attached RSVP to give us an idea of how 

many will be attending. 

 

 

Preschool fees: The May fees for are $48.00. Note: All fees must be paid in full by 

GRADUATION. Unpaid fees will be turned over to the treasurer’s office for collection.  

 

Enrollment for 2019-2020: If your child will be back with us next fall, please fill out the 

enrollment papers before the end of the year. Mrs. Wolfe will provide you with the paperwork. 

Enrollment papers for next year are also on the C-TEC website. If your child’s medical statement 

has expired or will expire before next fall, make sure you get that taken care of over the summer. 

You will be receiving more information this summer about OPEN HOUSE, opening day, required 

paperwork and supplies needed. 



 

May 2019 Calendar 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

 

5/1 

Preschool 

 5/3 

Preschool 

 

5/6 

Preschool 

 5/8 

Preschool 

 5/10 

Preschool  

 

5/13 

Preschool 

 5/15 

Preschool  

 5/17 

Preschool 

Graduation! 

All fees due.  
 

 

The rest of May, the high school students will be taking exams, participating in home school events, 

field trips, and end-of-the-year activities. 

Mrs. Wolfe and Ms. Dickerson will be at the school until May 31st and will not return until August 

14th. If you need to talk to us over the summer, you can EMAIL us at bwolfe@c-tec.edu and 

adickerson@c-tec.edu. Phone messages may not get returned. It is better to email. Thanks!  

 

Have a great summer! 
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